OCH: Extension of the deadline of submitting the audited financial statement 2014
On 30/06/2015, Ocean Hospitality & Service Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the deadline of submitting the audited financial statement 2014 as follows:

Explanation for the delay in announcing the financial statement 2014:
On 19/06/2015, the Company organized Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015. At the meeting, shareholders approved extracting the additional provision for some investments according to the self-made financial statement 2014. On the basis of the decision of General Meeting of Shareholders, Deloitte Vietnam Company Limited (the audit unit of the Company) is adjusting the audited financial statement 2014.
Therefore, the Company will announce the audited financial statement of the parent company and the audited consolidated financial statement on 06/07/2015.
